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I just wanted to pass on this final report to the members. The 
camp went very well. We had more participation of young men and 
women of color. We qualified 4 Boy Scouts for their Aviation Merit 
Badges. Wendy's supplied the lunches for all of our students. And the 
surveys coming in say the kids had a fun time.  

A few are signing up for the Civil Air Patrol and at least seven 
requested orientation flights. Which are free through Young Eagles 
EAA. 

Some of our TMBF police members were there with 15 
students. Donations helped a great deal.  

Please ask members to read the After Action Report attached. I 
am back to flight instructing at FlyRight. See you all soon. The next 
camp is planned for October. More information to come. 
 
Brenda Robinson 
	
  


